Cheung Chau Sacred Heart School Notice (E23/24/196)
22 March, 2024

Dear Parents,
Change summer uniform

The official uniform changing date will be on May 6, 2023 (Monday). Students should wear
neat summer uniforms from that date. For details of the boy and girl summer uniform styles,

please refer to the school handbook, the school website, or visit the school office for inquiries.

Students can wear either the winter or summer uniform according to the weather conditions.
If you need to buy a summer school uniform for your child, please do so as soon as possible.

(https://kamlun.com/)

Please fill out the reply slip below and return it to the class teacher. Should you have any
queries, please contact Ms Kwok Ying Wai at 2981 0330.

Yours faithfully,

As oy

Ms. Ng Lai Y|n

Principal

_______________ Sgea o Sl e s e
Q Cheung Chau Sacred Heart School Notice (E23/24/196)

Change summer uniform

Dear Principal,

| acknowledge receipt of the above notice and fully understand its content.

Name of student : Class:

Signature of Parent : Date:




